
I am a tax payer that needs you to represent me.  We the people need to have more choices in our health care and passing this Bill 
772 will accomplish that.

It is discrimination to the naturopath to not get equal reimbursement from the insurance companies for services rendered.  

Please pass bill 772!  We all need this!!

Sincerely,

Joyce Keliiheleua


